A_ Spoka

pokane
County

Public Works Department

s»' Spokane County, Washington

November 15, 2020

Department of Ecology
4601 N. Monroe St.
Spokane, WA 99205
Attention: Ted Uecker

Subject: Sparks/Buttercup Landfill; Facility/Site No.: 695
Annual Inspection

Dear Mr. Uecker,

On November 18, 2020 Deborah Firkins performed an annual site inspection and confirmed the integrity of the cover.
Continuing maintenance had been performed earlier to mitigate erosion, provide drainage and to control vegetation.

If you have any questions please call Deborah Firkins at 477-7414.

Sincerely,

Chad W. Coles, P.E.
County Engineer
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Deborah Firkins
Administration Engineer
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